
COVID-19 Restriction Update
The Province has announced that additional restrictions will be lifted as of March 1st, 2022.
The changes that will impact the arenas are the following: 
- Proof of Vaccination no longer required
- Capacity Limits Lifted
The Township of Brock will be following suit with the province, and once the proof of vaccination mandate is lifted, will no longer require anyone entering the facility to show proof of vaccination.
In Addition, as of March 1st, the online screening will not be required prior to entry, but staff will verbally ask screening questions upon entry.
Face coverings/ masks are still required at this time.
Please continue to adhere to the 30 minutes prior to rental and 25 minutes following for entering and exiting to allow staff to sanitize the facility.
*Requirements are subject to change based on the direction of the Province, as well as Durham Public Health.

